

11/13/2023

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Division Chair of the UCR Division of the Academic Senate and Cherysa Cortez, Executive Director of the UCR Academic Senate

From: Katherine Meltzoff, Ph.D., Faculty Chair of the School of Education Executive Committee

Subject: (Change to Campus Guidelines) Proposed changes to the Guidelines for Admission by Exception (AxE)

The SOE Executive Committee reviewed the proposed changes to the guidelines for admission by exception, Comments/feedback were solicited at our executive committee meeting and via email.

We did not have any comments or feedback.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Sincerely,

Katherine Meltzoff Faculty Executive Committee Chair School of Education University of California, Riverside